
MIAMI
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

NO LTC 1272013 LETTER TO COMMISSION

TO Mayor Matti Herrera Bower and
Members of the City Commission

FROM Jimmy L Morales City Manager

j DATE April 15 2013

SUBJECT MBCC Parking Revenue

The purpose of this Letter to Commission is to provide you with correspondence
received from the Transportation and Parking Committee regarding the above
subject
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C Jorge Gomez Assistant City Manager n o
Kathie G Brooks Assistant City Manager c
Mark Taxis Assistant City Manager
Patricia Walker Chief Financial Officer

Saul Frances Parking Director
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Transportation & Parking Committee 
 

 
Mark Weithorn, Chairman  TO: Mayor Matti Herrera Bower and Members of the City Commission 
Al Feola, Vice-Chairman  
 FROM: Mark Weithorn, Transportation & Parking Committee Chair 
Members:  
Jo Asmundsson DATE:  February 25, 2013 
Scott Diffenderfer 
Del Fruit 
William Hahne SUBJECT: MBCC – Parking Revenue 
JP Morgan                                                             
Corey Narson 
Eric Ostroff Dear Mayor and Honorable City Commission: 
Josephine Pampanas 
Seth Wasserman The Transportation and Parking Committee met on February 4, 2013, and had a 

discussion regarding the Miami Beach Convention Center. 
 
 The Committee passed the below motion: 
 

The City should retain all income of parking revenues from the new Convention 
Center. 

 
As an Advisory Committee, we ask that consideration be given to the above 
motion. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Transportation and Parking Committee 

 
 
                   


